
 
 

 

For more information: 

 Visit the project website at www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam 

 Sign up for email updates on our website, by calling 206-477-8621, or by emailing 
kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov 

 Enroll in text alerts: text KING REDMONDSEWER to 486-311 
 

Fieldwork efforts nearing completion – alignment for new sewer pipe 
to be finalized in early 2017 

 

King County is upgrading a four-mile long sewer line that 

serves Redmond homes, businesses and schools. The Lake 

Hills and NW Lake Sammamish sewer line runs from the 

Idylwood Neighborhood to Redmond City Hall. The sewer 

line needs to be replaced to continue safe and reliable service 

into the future.  

 

King County’s project team began fieldwork this summer to 

better understand and soils under the existing pipe. 

Additional work to identify and assess existing utilities along 

the pipeline will occur in early 2017. 

 

The project team is also studying the project’s potential trail 

and traffic impacts, working closely with the City of 

Redmond and King County Parks.  

 

The team will use all of this information to finalize the new 

pipe’s alignment. Early next year, we will be out in your 

community to share information, gather your thoughts, and 

hear your input.  

 
Working with your community 

We’re committed to keeping you updated on what 

to expect and responding to questions and 

concerns throughout the project.  

 

Interested in having us participate in your next 

community or organization meeting? We are 

available to present at meetings, briefings, or 

events. Please contact Kelly Foley at 206-477-

8621 or kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov for more 

information.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 2016 survey work 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371/711 (TTY Relay) 
 

 Invite us to participate in your next community event! 
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